
IN MEMORIAM

Patricia A. Solsaa 1956 – 2008

Patty Solsaa’s smiling face was well-known to attendees of the International Conferences
on Fibonacci Numbers and Their Applications; she handled registration and typed the confer-
ence proceedings. Patty also served as secretary to the editor of The Fibonacci Quarterly since
1989, subscription manager since 1996, and typist of The Fibonacci Quarterly since 2003.

Patty departed this life on October 14, 2008, leaving behind her loving husband, Pat
Solsaa, and her daughter, Shawna. Everyone who knew her misses Patty.
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